
PSLU Committee 

From: 	 Francine Aarona <mopsaarona@gmail.com > 

Sent: 	 Wednesday, January 22, 2020 8:23 AM 

To: 	 Lucienne de naie 

Cc: 	 Mike J. Molina; PSLU Committee 

Subject: 	 Re: PLSU-43 & 44 Community Advisory Committees 

Received, thank you. Mahalo sorry won't be able to attend today but I like the comments provided. 

On Tue, Jan 21, 2020 at 11:42 PM Lucienne de naie <Ialuzmaui@mail.com> wrote: 

Aloha Chair Paltrin and committee members 

The Board of the Ha'iku Community Association (HCA) has reviewed and discussed the proposed revised "Combined 

Bill" that was passed out at the PSLU meeting of 1/8/2020. 

Attached please find a summary of HCA board comments on the various sections of the revised Bill where new 

language was proposed and other sections as appropriate. 

We will have a representative at the 1/22/2020 PSLU meeting to testify and and answer any questions about the HCA 

board comments. 

In general, these HCA supports having a Bill that supports the needs and input of both the South Maui and Paia-Haiku 

districts and the Planning Department. 

Mahalo to all for your conscientious work on this landmark legislation 

Lucienne de Naie 
laluzmaui@gmail.com  
808 214-0147 
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